OXFORD International School News

ISSUE 1,2 SEPTEMBER OCTOBER 2018

OXFORD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL





Welcome back to school dear Oxford International School students!

We extend our warmest wishes to our school community on the beginning of the New Academic year. We hope that this year brings you new knowledge and discoveries, as well as new challenges.



The first day of school was remarkable for our 1st year students. They received special badges from school and were officially announced as Oxford International School 1st Year Students.

OIS students will receive a creative, responsible approach to education through interesting, passionate, and inspiring teachers. Let this year at OIS be one of the brightest years of your life.

Artificial Intelligence





Can Artificial Intelligence (AI) be a teacher for your child?

Using of Artificial Intelligence (AI) is a new method in teaching science. Our students are being involved into the STEM. STEM is a curriculum based on the idea of educating students in four specific disciplines – science, technology, engineering and mathematics – in an interdisciplinary and applied approach.

Rather than teach the four disciplines as separate and discrete subjects, STEM integrates them into a cohesive learning paradigm based on real-world applications.

Early integration of Artificial Intelligence (AI) in life of students let them easily navigate the world in the information and technology era.

Support Students





Teachers of Oxford International School are doing their best to ensure that students can achieve better results in education and develop their comprehension skills. We are creating an atmosphere, where students develop their personality and intellect.

Thus OIS has launched a new program to support students in the academical way, this program is also proper for those who have just joined us this academic year. There are free saturday classes for both old students and newcomers. The main purpose of the program is to help them and encourage their learning.

This month we already had first lessons; students came with great pleasure and actively participated in all of the lessons. We believe that our students will succeed and achieve high results this coming year.

Kyrgyz Language Week







There was the grand opening of the Kyrgyz language week at the Oxford International School today. Teachers and students prepared a beautiful concert and announced upcoming events plan. Students of different classes were given tasks reflecting the culture of the Kyrgyz people. Let's see how is this going to be!

Kegety Gorge





We have a best team in the world!

This week there were a visiting school in the Kegety Gorge for Oxford Primary School students. The main objective of this trip was to strengthen team work skills in order to achieve results and to develop communication skills. In the interactive form through simple but effective tasks that were set for the guys, they learned to show impressive results and to be a strong and friendly team. Everyone – students, teachers, and parents could enjoy a warm autumn day, fresh mountain air and recharge themselves with an excellent mood for the whole academic year!

Ala-Archa Trip





We all know that the nature of Ala-Archa is incredibly beautiful and amazes with a rich variety of plants. Year3 and Year5 students studied a lot about plants of our rich flora in science lessons, so that's why we decided to visit Ala-Archa.

Students of the 3rd and 5th classes collected different types of leaves and made beautiful applications from them. This was an adventurous and interesting trip!

BISA Football Tournament









Oxford International School's students took part on the BISA Football Tournament. They came back with cups and victory! Our wonderful kids and staff did a great job and showed the positive sportsmanship to all, including the referees and the other schools coaches and students.

- 1 place OIS Junior Varsity Boys team aged under 14.
- 2 place OIS Varsity Boys team, which was the youngest team.
- 3 place OIS JV & Varsity Girls Team, which has participated for the first time.

Sport trains the will to win, increases physical and moral endurance. And tournaments like this are an excellent platform for meeting other kids and just to have fun! Our whole school is proud of you! You did a great job!

International Week







KS2 held their first Open House yesterday. Children invited their parents to come and visit their classroom and their Key stage. The children themselves played 'host' or 'hostess', proudly showing parents and grandparents their own work, their art and other displays. Meanwhile some of the eldest members of KS2, our lovely Year 6's, prepared tea and sweet treats for visiting parents. This was a new experience for parents, but also for the children who were showcasing themselves, their work and their own talents and learning to be a good host/hostess, for the very first time.